
 

OPEN MORNING 

WEDNESDAY 15TH NOVEMBER 2023 

Tours between 9.00am and 11am 

We look forward to welcoming you to our school for our 

open morning for potential new to reception 2024 parents. 

The senior leadership team will be available throughout the 

morning to answer any questions. 

If you are unable to attend our Open Morning, please 

contact us to arrange a one – to – one tour with a member 

of our senior leadership team. 

Further information about Clayton Village Primary School 

can be found by calling the school office on 01274 414115 

or emailing us office@cvps.paymat.org or by visiting our 

website www.claytonvillageprimary.org.uk  

 

Aim High, 
Be Respectful 

Create Happy Memories. 

mailto:office@cvps.paymat.org
http://www.claytonvillageprimary.org.uk/

